University Committee on Women Faculty and Students

Wednesday, May 4, 2011
500 Main Building
Agenda
1. Welcome
2. Review of language change for Academic Articles
3. Faculty Climate Survey: letter from the Provost
4. Old Business
5. Faculty Climate Surveys: Models from other Institutions

Erin Hoffman Harding, the Associate Vice President for Strategic Planning,
and Tatiana Combs, survey program manage, The Office of Strategic Planning

6. New Business

7. Adjournment

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, May 10 from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. and will feature a
presentation by Linda Kroll about ECDC and broader childcare issues on campus.



